March 5, 2013

Alma Flores

Office of the Assistant Superintendent of Business
Santa Barbara Unified School District

720 Santa Barbara Street

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Dear Alma,

This letter is to advise you that I will be stepping down from my position as chair and member of
the Santa Barbara School District Measure Q Citizens Oversight Committee effective
immediately.

When the SBUSD Board and the oversight committee meet next, I would ask that you convey
my regrets and farewells to the members and advise them that serving as a committee member
over the past years has been one of the most enjoyable and meaningful community service
positions I have held in my years of community service.

In closing, I sincerely wish you and the other committee members the very best of luck with the
future work of the committee. I have no doubt, that able leadership and the committee will be
successtul in the committees goal of maintaining the public’s trust and confidence in investment
by SBUSD of bond monies to benefit our classrooms and students.

Yours sincerely,
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Mark Ingalls



